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Well the final meeting of the year saw us celebrate Christmas with a pot luck 

dinner and the secret Santa.  As expected the numbers were way down with 

people heading off early to take full advantage of the festive season 

 

 

Charge to Australia was expertly delivered by Mez (welcome back).  

Apologies –lots and lots of members were away, however that was to be 

expected given the proximity to Christmas 

Please remember folks, to let John Askew know if you are an apology no later 

than Tuesday as he orders food for you! 

Guests – Sandra Robey 

Reports no reports at the meeting 

Upcoming events 

Date Event 

22 December Probis BBQ 

11 January 1st meeting back for 2018 

18 January Jerrabomberra Club tennis night 

25 January Club committee meeting 

26 January  Australia Day BBQ 

1 February Guest Speaker Sandy Daley – University of Canberra 

8 February Special Guests Tumanako Maori Cultural Group   

15 February Guest Speaker – Graeme Windsor member of International Skydiving Hall 
of Fame 

23 February Rotary 113th Birthday plus Woden Rotary virtual, race meeting 

  

Please note our website now has a calendar of events. If anyone would like to post 

something on the calendar please email the secretary and if approved it will be posted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Everyone, 
 
PLEASE Don’t forget!  I Would 
love market reports to be sent 
to me by Sunday afternoon so 
I can complete the Jerraganda 
by Monday each week. 
 
Also any photos or interesting 
content you would like to 
share with the club will help 
me create an interesting 
weekly read and would be 
greatly appreciated– just email 
to me on: 
david.parkinson@cordelta.com  
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The market trio this week were Paul Robey, Wendy and John. All stall spaces were occupied 
which resulted in a large crowd for the day, with the public seeking directions to the  blueberry 
man and the delicatessen for Christmas hams. We also had a guest appearance by Sue and 
Peter Jarvis. 
 
Found items - set of car keys - claimed, pair of glasses - not claimed. 
Lost - Young girl who was reunited with her mother, set of car keys - not handed in. 
 
Sales: 
 
Green Bags - 32 units 
Red Bags - 6 units 
Water - 42 units 
Table Hire - $125  
Donation -$8 
Total $311 
 
Sufficient stock of Red and Green Bags. There is 2.5 slabs (60bottles) of water, this is sufficient 
for weekend of the 23rd December. Remember to bring bag of ice. 
 
NOTE: Due to the Summernats there is a time change for 23/12/17 markets start at 6:30am and 
finish 11.00am, need to adjust those alarm clocks to an hour earlier. Also access is only by Old 
Wells Station Road.  
 
Attended the Farmers Market Christmas lunch, good food and good company. 
 
Please note the new market roster has been compiled and distributed. 
 

 
 
 

It was great to see Liz and Mez at the meeting.  Mez gave a lovely 

talk explaining that they will be taking a break from Rotary for a 

while and getting out around the country to visit friends and kick up 

their heels a bit.  Both ladies have been incredible members of our 

club from the very early days and whilst they won’t be around for a 

bit will remain friends of the Club.  We will miss them very much, but 

I’m sure everyone joins me in wishing them the best for the next 

chapter!  

 

 

 

  

 

Bruce has kindly compiled a slide show which can be viewed at the following link: 

https://youtu.be/zTuEGrIIrLA 

https://youtu.be/zTuEGrIIrLA


In the mean time check out dome of the photos of the fun had by all on the night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Jennifer was a pretty 18 year old girl.  In the week before Christmas she sauntered up to the 

curtain counter, and was trying to decide which of the many types of tinsel she would 

buy.  Finally, she made her choice and asked the spotty youth who was manning the fabric 

section.  'How much is this gold tinsel garland'. 

The spotty youth pointed to the Christmas mistletoe above the counter and said, 'This week 

we have a special offer, just one kiss per metre'. 

'Wow, that's great', said Jennifer, 'I'll take 12 metres'. 

With expectation and anticipation written all over his face, the boy measured out the tinsel, 

wrapped up the garland, and gave it to Jennifer.  

She then called to an old man who had been browsing through the Christmas trees and said, 

'My Grandpa will settle the bill.' 

 

 

 

 


